
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Contractors 
 

FROM: Ryan Griffith, P.E.  
  Acting Director 
  Division of Construction Procurement 
 
DATE: April 29. 2013 
 
SUBJECT: New Prequalification Work Item 
                        High Friction Surface Treatment 
 
 
The following prequalification work item has been established: 
 
J88 – High Friction Surface Treatment 
 
This work item will be required to install high friction surface treatment as outlined in plans and 
proposals. 
 
Contractors desiring to add this work item will need to send a request letter providing details of 
experience in high friction surface treatment installation.  Contractors will also need to provide 
documentation showing ownership or the ability to rent equipment to install the high friction 
surface treatment. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the Division of 
Construction Procurement at (502) 564-3500. 
 


